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No Serious Injuries in Hiawatha Wreck
(KNZA)--Two Hiawatha residents escaped serious injury in a two-vehicle wreck
Monday evening at the intersection of Oregon and 4th Streets.

Police Chief John Defore says a vehicle driven by Tracey Erwin had stopped on
Oregon Street, waiting to turn onto 4th Street, when her vehicle was struck in the
rear by a vehicle driven by Dylon Johansen.

Defore says both drivers refused medical treatment by EMS on the scene.
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